Clark College professional clothing drive to help students

In an effort to support Clark College students' career and educational goals, the
school will launch its seventh-annual professional clothing drive on March 14 to run
through April 4. To donate, simply drop off gently used professional attire at the
college's Career Clothing Closet from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m., Monday-Friday at Penguin
Union Building 258 B and C, 1933 Fort Vancouver Way in Vancouver. Driving
directions and parking maps are available at www.clark.edu/maps. The charity
provides students with the business attire for job and scholarship interviews. Over the
years, the program has helped more than 1,600 students.




